
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
       ) 
In the Matter of a Working Case Regarding ) 
Vehicle Charging Facilities    ) Case No. EW-2016-0123 
       ) 
 

REQUEST TO RESCHEDULE WORKSHOP 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and states that previously it had reserved the Ballroom on the fourth 

floor of the Governor Office Building, Conference Room 450, 200 Madison Street, 

Jefferson City, Missouri, for its workshop in the above referenced matter. Staff now 

learns due to scheduling conflicts the workshop date must be rescheduled to March 29, 

2016. The remaining details of the workshop shall remain the same. This change will 

also modify the due date for responses to Staff’s Request for Comments filed January 

15, 2016, from February 1, 2016, to March 1, 2016.  

WHEREFORE, Staff prays the Commission will: 1) issue an Order Rescheduling 

the Workshop to March 29, 2016; 3) order that all responses to Staff’s Request for 

Comments be due no later than March 1, 2016; and 4) grant such other and further 

relief as the Commission considers just in the circumstances. 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ Whitney Payne  
Whitney Payne  
Legal Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 64078  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)  
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)  
whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov 

mailto:whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov


CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by electronic 
mail, or First Class United States Postal Mail, postage prepaid, on this  
1st day of February, 2016, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/Whitney Payne 


